


To whom it may concern: 

I have just received a letter from Pearce and Pearce Surveyors informing me of my neighbour's, Ms Grey at 191 
Brecknock Road, P.119 SAS, planning application 2013/6736/P. 

The planning application is for "Erection of a conservatory." have told my neighbour that I strongly object to her 
plans to build a conservatory. The reason I object is that the conservatory she is planning to build would obstruct my 
light and view from a room in my house that I use every day of the week. Because of the obstruction I am also 
concerned that it would have a deleterious impact on the value of my property. 

Can you please note my objection to this application and confirm that you have recewed this email? 

would also like to make a Complaint to Camden Planning because never received any notice of my neighbour's 
planning application. If I had not received the surveyor's letter, I would never have known the planning application 
had been submitted nor would I have had a chance to lodge my objection. 

Yours sincerely, 


